From: ]

To: wlldp
Subject: LP ref - HBg 24 development plans for Napier Avenue
Date: 21 November 2015 11:03:50

FAO Harry Cartmill

We the undersigned strongly object to the housing
development planned for Napier Avenue, Bathgate - LP Ref - HBg 24 for the
following reason: -

This will reduce the already limited green space around the

area. We actively use this space to walk our dog and for our daughter to
excercise and play in. Additionally we have strong concerns regarding the
increased traffic during construction and afterwards.

Gordon R. Hendry 21/11/15

Margaret A. Hendry 21/11/15





